Jim replied 10 months ago (Tue, 6 Dec, 2016 at 8:53 AM) to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov

Jacob,

Here is my response to this complaint:

Mr. Morgan is clearly using the PDC complaint system for political gain. This becomes more clear with this complaint. The screen Shot Mr. Morgan provided of my website was from before 8/22/2016, when Mr. Miller's name was removed as an endorser.

Mr. Miller was in fact one of my first endorsers back in November of 2015 (accompanying his endorsement was a \$50 contribution, deposited on 11/18/2015). In May he decided to run for the same position, and never rescinded his endorsement. After losing the primary Mr. Miller proceed to endorse Mr. Hutchings. I met with him on 8/22/2016 to discuss this. He then told me why he was endorsing Mr. Hutchings, and still didn't not rescind his endorsement of me. Following that meeting, on 8/22, Mr. Miller's name was removed from my website.

Please call me regarding this complaint at your earliest convenience. 360-451-9053.

Thank you!

Jim